MONTANA STATE UNIVERSITY

MISSOULA

April 27, 1940

Mr, Forrest C. Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

We are working on a schedule of basketball
games that will take our team into the mid-west during
this coming season. Our faculty committee has granted
rermission for the squad to be away from the campus
from December 20th to January l3th.

We have arranged for a game with the Univer-
sity of Illinois for either December 23rd or 28th and with
the University of Minnesota for January 4. Other commit-
ments are only tentative. We would be very much pleased
to include a game with your institution if at all possible.
Whatever financial arrangements are involved will be
gladly reciprocated if you ever plan a trip west and
need a game in Missoula when we are available.,

Thanking you for your consideration and an
early response, I am

Sincerely yours,
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Kirk Badgley
Athletic Manager
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